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Belong, Believe, Become  

“Do not be afraid: keep on speaking, do not be silent. For I am with you”  

Acts 18:9-10  
  

 
 

Oak Class 

Oak Class have been very busy doing Easter craft activities this 

week. We have enjoyed printing with potato mashers to make our 

funny chicks. We have made Easter baskets to bring home. 

Baking Easter nests was very popular, especially sharing the 

extra ones. Hope everyone enjoys the Easter break, have fun, 

love from Mrs Clark and Mrs Baltatu. 

Maple Class 

This week we have been helping some story characters to solve 
their problems. Some of us had written letters to the Fairy 
Godmother for advice. Children in Reception helped the Troll and 
the Billy Goats to make peace and gave them advice on how to 
get along.  
 

Silver Birch Class 

Silver Birch had a fantastic time at Dalby Forest. They showed 

perseverance at all times and it was lovely to see them interacting 

with a range of children. We have been thinking hard of ways to 

support our local community, thank you very much to the WI for 

kick starting our community food exchange. 
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Dates for the diary 

 

8th April – Forest 

School/Break up for 

Easter 

25th April – Children 

back in school 

Silver Birch – 

Swimming 

Maple Class – Hawkes 

PE 

26th April – Chance to 

Shine Cricket 

27th April – Maple 

Class Peacefrog Yoga 

2nd May – Bank 

Holiday 

3rd May – Chance to 

Shine Cricket 

4th May – Maple Class 

Peacefrog Yoga 

6th May – Forest 

School 
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Macmillan Mighty Hikes 

Mrs Odell will be taking part in the 26 mile Northumberland Coast Mighty Hike for Macmillan 

cancer care. Her walk is on 16th July 2022 and she is walking in support of her sister who has been 

having breast cancer treatment. 

If you would like to support her, the link to her just giving page is 

www.justgiving.com/SharonOdell26 

The link will also be sent out on Class Dojo. 

Community Food Share Project 

Our project has got off to a flying start, we are delighted to have received so many food donations. 

We are busy planning storage and distribution but for now we are really pleased to be able to offer 

regular help to our families and will have food and toiletries available for collection each Friday. 

 

Chance to Shine Cricket 

We have booked 5 x sessions during the summer term with Chance to Shine Cricket. These will 

take place from Tuesday 26th April each week finishing on Tuesday 24th May. Children in both 

Maple and Silver Birch should come to school wearing their PE kits on these days. 

Star of the week 

Maple Class – Ellie M for settling in so well and making lots of new friends in class. 

Silver Birch Class – Lily Mae W for trying new things independently. 
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